10th March 2023

Dear Parent / Carer

Re: Comic Relief Non-Uniform Fundraising Day – Friday 17th March 2023

As promised in the Headteacher's recent message to students, we will be holding a non-uniform fundraising day in aid of Comic Relief on Friday 17th March. As you will know the charity raises money for good causes in the United Kingdom and in the developing world. These include a number of causes that will benefit children of a similar age to your child.

To take part we would request a donation of **approximately £1 per student**. Non-uniform money will be collected by form tutors on the day itself.

Please can I ask that the following is noted for Friday 17th March:

- Students must bring their **equipment** they need for their normal lessons. We will not be able to lend equipment on the day.
- Normal rules on jewellery and make-up will apply.
- If your son/daughter has a **PE lesson**, they must bring the normal school PE kit including appropriate footwear.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Barrett

Assistant Headteacher